Bible Baptist Church Bulletin

Sunday, March 29, 2020

How can we pray for you? Please call the Church Office or email your requests to bbc@bbcministries.com. We can then pass HE HAS DONE.



them along to our Pastors and our BBC Prayer Team!

The church office will be open for phone calls from 9:00am-1:00pm, Monday - Friday. (No walk-ins!)

Thank you to those who served our Food Pantry Clients last week. Although procedures changed, needs were met.

Mountain Lakes Bible Camp News:

Save the Date for:

- *Father/Son camp is coming April 17th-19th
- *Camp Work Day is coming April 25th
- *Man Camp is coming May 15th-17th

We will keep you updated on any changes. Additional work days for the Roof Project will be scheduled as soon as possible.



one who comes Next Sunday, April 5, is "Palm Sunday!" In preparation for our online Church Service, we ask that you have some "Juice" and "Bread" available so that we can Celebrate the Lord's Supper together!

Good Friday Service will be Friday, April 10 at 7:00pm. Watch for the link to the service.